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Hong Kong Exchanges and Clearing Limited and The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited take 

no responsibility for the contents of this announcement, make no representation as to its accuracy or 

completeness and expressly disclaim any liability whatsoever for any loss howsoever arising from or in 

reliance upon the whole or any part of the contents of this announcement.
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REVIEW REQUEST

This announcement is made by Shenzhou Space Park Group Limited (the “Company”, together with its 

subsidiaries, the “Group”) pursuant to Rule 13.09(2) of the Rules Governing the Listing of Securities 

(the “Listing Rules”) on The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited (the “Stock Exchange”) and the 

Inside Information Provisions (as defined in the Listing Rules) under Part XIVA of the Securities and 

Futures Ordinance (Chapter 571 of the Laws of Hong Kong).

To further protect the interests of all Shareholders and seek for the resumption of trading in the Shares, 

on 16 August 2019, Shenzhou Space Park Group Limited (the “Company”, together with its subsidiaries, 

the “Group”) submitted an application to the Listing (Review) Committee of the Stock Exchange for 

further and final review in accordance with Chapter 2B of the Listing Rules.

On 22 August 2019, the Stock Exchange replied to the letter of the Company dated 16 August 2019 

and requested the Company that it must provide the Stock Exchange with both the Chinese and English 

information of its substantial Shareholders and past Directors before 29 August 2019, and clearly deal 

with it in accordance with the meeting procedures of the Listing (Review) Committee.

The Stock Exchange expressly requires that the Company shall provide each of its written letter of advice 

to the acting secretary on or before 5:00 p.m. on 23 September 2019.

If deemed necessary, each review party may, by no later than 5:00 p.m. on 9 October, provide any 

additional written materials to the acting secretary, in which they will be the final written materials for 

organizing the review hearing.
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In line with the working guidelines of taking the interests of all Shareholders into account, the 

Company will submit all evidences that can prove its compliance with the resumption of trading in strict 

accordance with the requirements of the Listing (Review) Committee of the Stock Exchange. It is hoped 

that our efforts will be reviewed by the Listing (Review) Committee of the Stock Exchange and our 

resumption of trading will be approved, and further announcements will be issued by the Company as and 

when appropriate.

Shareholders of the Company who have any queries about the implications of the cancellation of listing 

of the Shares are advised to obtain appropriate professional advice.

By order of the Board

SHENZHOU SPACE PARK GROUP LIMITED

Yuen Kwok Kuen

Company Secretary

Hong Kong, 23 August 2019

As at the date of this announcement, the Board comprises five executive Directors, namely Mr. He 

Jianbin, Mr. Zheng Jianhua, Mr. Fu Zhenjun, Mr. Xie Qiangbo and Mr. Ma Leng, and two independent 

non-executive Directors, namely Mr. Yu Bingguang and Mr. Lan Hai.


